
Saroj Rai 
        46 Handel Ln Cincinnati, OH 45218  
                                                                                         513-926-9172 
                                                                            Sarojsubba338@gmail.com 
 
 
Dear Hiring Manager, 
 
I am submitting my application for the Front-End Web Developer job opening. I found out about this 
opening through a platform that lists starter positions in web development. While attending web 
development classes and practicing website development, I am eager to join your team and use my 
design knowledge. 
 
My classes taught me basic web development skills that I implemented in my assignments. My 
recent project delivered a complete portfolio website that responded to any screen size as my first 
web development creation. While working on group projects, we used teamwork tools to 
collaborate better, which helped simulate professional development team practices. Furthermore, I 
have developed familiarity with Visual Studio Code and Figma to manage versions and design 
prototypes. 
 
I want to join your team because your organization lets me combine my technical and creative 
talents with innovative team members. My focus is on teams that achieve accessibility standards 
through innovative design, and I want to join a group that puts usability first. Since I just entered the 
workforce, I show determination combined with my enthusiasm to boost my knowledge base. 
 
I am eager to talk more about this opportunity and can be reached at 513-926-9172 or by email at 
Sarojsubba338@gmail.com. Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to from 
learning you!  
 
Sincerely  
Saroj Rai  
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